BBB issues red flag alert on Publisher’s Clearinghouse Checks
January 16, 2009 – The Better Business Bureau (BBB) serving Central California today issued a red flag alert to anyone receiving a Publishers Clearing House Check (PCH).

At least two fraudulent checks drawn on a Fresno company’s bank account, accompanied by a letter from Publishers Clearing House, have surfaced at Bank of America branches.  Both checks were for $5,890.  Each letter contained instructions to call a toll-free number to receive instructions on how to receive additional prize winnings.
Calls made to the toll-free number by the BBB failed to connect with a working telephone line.

“These scammers are playing on the excitement generated by Publishers Clearing House commercials,” said Doug Broten, BBB president.  “They count on people being so thrilled to win that the recipients won’t notice the details of the check itself.”

The first check was caught because the recipient did notice the details of the check and thought it was strange that the award was allegedly from Publishers Clearing House but the check was drawn on a non-PCH bank account.  Using the internet, the recipient tracked down the business listed on the check and discovered the fraud before depositing the check.  
Because the company listed on the check immediately notified Bank of America about the attempted fraud, the bank placed an alert on their account.  The second check was discovered at a Bank of America branch in the state of Washington when a sharp-eyed teller noted that the check didn’t look authentic and checked the bank’s records for the company listed on the check and found the alert.
Anyone receiving a check and letter from Publishers Clearing House should verify the validity of the check before attempting to deposit it.  Valid award checks will be drawn on a PCH account.  In addition, there are no fees associated with winning a PCH sweepstakes and winners will not be asked to return a portion of the winnings to anyone.
If you do receive a fraudulent check, notify your local police department immediately.  You may also contact your local BBB at 1-800-675-8118.
